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Friday, October 11, 2024 1:00:09 PM

Moratorium for CoastLine BOP Lifted in Florida due to 
Hurricane Milton

Effective noon EDT on 10/10/2024, the moratorium for Hurricane Milton in Florida will be 
lifted.

A Statement of No Loss (SNOL) may be requested. 

How to File a Claim

All customers may call us 24/7 at 844-878-2567 or report
a new claim online. Report a Claim

Commercial customers may also email their claim details: 

Coastline

Already filed a claim?
Call 844-878-2567 for all claim inquires. Please email claim documents, with customer

claim number in the subject line. These documents are routed directly to the assigned

account manager for handling. 

*CoastLine is a product of LineUnderwriters, a division of Velocity Risk Underwriters, LLC., (“Velocity Risk”) a managing general agency and subsidiary of

Velocity HoldCo, LLC., a Delaware limited liability company. Velocity Risk’s National Producer Number (“NPN”) is 17685436 and does business as Velocity

Risk Insurance Agency in the following states: CA. #0k75926, NV. #3139629, NY. #PC-1416409, #BR-1416409 & EX-1416409. Velocity Risk provides

underwriting and administrative services for surplus lines insurers and develops insurance policies from retail agents and wholesale brokers. Velocity Risk

does not solicit insurance directly from the public. 
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